Seaford Symphony Membership

We would like to introduce **Symphony**, the parent run, self-funded music organization for families of children in ANY musical group (band or chorus)

for grades 4-12 in Seaford Schools. The money we raise through membership and fundraising will go towards various needs of each department and for scholarships for fifth graders, eighth graders and graduating seniors.



We need your help! Please consider joining during our membership drive! In lieu of regular meetings we will give updates at the Manor PTA, Harbor PTA and the PTSA monthly meetings. Please check us out on Facebook and Instagram.

At this time, our preferred method of payment is on Cheddar Up https://seaford-symphony-dues-copy.cheddarup.com

We also accept checks or cash for membership.

When paying with check or cash please fill out the slip below and return to your child's school with a check made of to Seaford Symphony. Please put **SEAFORD SYMPHONY** on the front of the envelope.

Thank you in advance for your support!

With Musical Viking Pride, Lisa Gregorek, Debra Ivers, Meredith Price

seafordsymphony@gmail.com

_	_\$25 Family Me	mbership\$10.00	Teacher/Staff/Administration
LAST NAME_ STUDENTS'S FIRST NA	.ME		
GRADE LEVEL		PHONE NUMBER_	·
Can we contact you to vo	olunteer?	-	

The distribution of this flyer by the Seaford School District is a courtesy extended to the activities of this organization. In no way does Seaford School District sponsor or accept responsibilities for these activities.